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DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Invitation to the Site Inception Workshop of the Biodiversity Corridor Project

1 message

EMBC DENR <embcdenr@gmail.com> Mon, Mar 7, 2022 at 3:55 PM
To: mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph
Cc: karlamangundayao@gmail.com

Dear RED Claudio,

Environmental Greetings!

Please find attached an invitation to the Site Inception Workshop of the Biodiversity Corridor Project for the Eastern
Mindanao Biodiversity Corridor on March 14-15 for Region  XIII and on March 17-18 for Region XI. As part of the BD
Corridor Project, you and/or your project focal point are kindly requested to attend the workshops through Zoom. Please
register for the event at: 
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZMocOmopjIiHNWN5o4nY_7zCOjuFCRtnd2q


For more details, you may also contact Mr. Carl Van E. Lucero, Stakeholders Engagement Specialist, at 0966 573 3910. 


The signed copy of this invitation letter will be sent to you as soon as possible.


Thank you, and hope to see you at the workshop!

Sincerely, 
The EMBC Project Team
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